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ACPN Resource Development Day 

10 November 2017 10am to 4pm 

 Would you appreciate guidance to make sound, evidence-based clinical 

decisions quickly and easily? 

 Do you feel confident that your practice compares with similar services 

nationally? 

 Would you like to be involved in developing resources to support robust 

professional decision-making in specialist colorectal practice? 

You are invited to attend a Colorectal Resource Development Workshop run by the 

Association of Coloproctology Nurses (ACPN) of ACPGBI on the 10th November 2017 10am 

to 4pm at Unit 4 Network Park Industrial Estate, Duddeston Mill Road, Saltley, 

Birmingham, B8 1AU. 

Lunch and refreshments will be provided and up to £100 in travel expenses will be 

reimbursed (reimbursed travel for ACPGBI members only). 

 

The workshop aims to identify key areas of specialist practice in coloproctology requiring 

further guidance than is currently available and to provide an opportunity to be involved in 

developing valuable, evidence-based resources in collaboration with colleagues specialising 

in coloproctology across the UK. Initial ideas include: an algorithm to guide the nursing 

management of anterior resection syndrome, decision-aids to support patient decision-

making in early and advanced colorectal cancer, role descriptors for nurses specialising in 

coloproctology. 

 

We hope that you can join us for this excellent opportunity to be involved in undertaking 

important work that will support NMC revalidation and could lead to publication.  

 

To apply, please contact Anne O’Mara at admin@acpgbi.org.uk or 020 7973 0307 by 1 

November 2017. 
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